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RECOMMENDATION 

 

This memorandum is: 

 To recommend that Council consider the following motion: 
 

 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT: Council receive Memo 2017-M-033 submitted on behalf of the Public 
Works & Water Advisory Committee regarding the Waste Management Contracts and the 
accompanying staff memo 2017-M-038 regarding Procedural Considerations for Public Works 
Advisory Committee Recommendation;  

AND FURTHER THAT: Council adopt the recommendation of the Public Works & Water 
Advisory committee that Council authorize that the current Waste Management Contractors 
continue operations of the waste management sites until April 30, 2018. 

AND FURTHER THAT: Council direct staff to draft a by-law amendment for Council’s 
consideration for each of the waste mangement contract by-laws to provide an annual 
increase of 3% and a retroactive payment from the date of the end of the contract’s initial 3-
year term.  

 
 

INFORMATION: 
 

The current waste management contracts expired on February 13, 2016.  The Contractors 
have continued to perform the work on a month by month basis, in accordance with the over-
holding clauses in the contracts. 
 
Should Council approve an increase of 3% the calculation for the retroactive payment is 
approximately $3,009.74 and an annual increase of $2,702. 97 per year.   
 
The Public Works & Water Advisory committee recommends that the Contractors continue 
operations of the waste management sites, in order to allow staff and committee a period of 
assessment and evaluation of our current contracted services. 
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